Email sent 15.35 30th September which result in another automated response from “infomailbox@lomond-trossachs.org

Hi Kenny, 

Thank you very much for this.  Great that the agenda is now on the website and I found the update report most informative and interesting.  While I may come back on some issues it is very good to know the team has been tackling unlawful signage etc. 

Just one thing for now, however, under "Update on LLTAF relaunch/recruitment plans, incl." there is a reference to ToRs and role description: 

a. Terms of Reference + summary version 

b. LLTAF member (and office bearers’) role description 

Presumably these were sent out to LAF members - surely they should also be on the website? 

Regards, 

Nick 

On 30/09/2022 11:43, Kenny Auld wrote: 


Hello Nick, 

Thank you for your email, I have checked with the team and we thank you for bringing this oversight to our attention. There was an unfortunate miscommunication as a result of new teams and staff learning new roles and processes, however the agenda for the April meeting is now on the website and I'm confident that this oversight will not happen again. The minutes will be added when signed off as an accurate account by the Forum members. 

Thanks again and have a nice weekend, 

Kenny 

Kenny Auld 
Head of Visitor Services 
Loch Lomond & The Trossachs National Park Authority 
www.lochlomond-trossachs.org 
www.twitter.com/lomondtrossachs 
www.facebook.com/lomondtrossachs 

